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UPDATE: 
 
Members will recall that an application for Change of Use to of an office building at 
Wellheads Place given a willingness to approve at the Planning Development 
Management Committee of 17 June 2021 required to be notified to the Scottish 
Ministers because of an objection from the Health and Safety Executive.  
 

This service update is to inform members that the Scottish Government subsequently 

responded indicating that it had no intention to intervene in this application by either 

issuing a direction restricting the granting of planning permission or by calling in the 

application for determination. The decision has, therefore, been issued and the 

application approved. The correspondence from the Scottish Government and all 

other documents associated with this application can be found at the link below: 
 
201292/DPP | Change of use from office to private medical clinic | Former Wood Group 
Building Wellheads Place Aberdeen AB21 7GB (aberdeencity.gov.uk) 

https://publicaccess.aberdeencity.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=documents&keyVal=QISU8WBZLHV00
https://publicaccess.aberdeencity.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=documents&keyVal=QISU8WBZLHV00

